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Subject:    PG&E Topock Compressor Station Remediation Site – DOI Comments on 
the Draft Basis of Design Report/Intermediate (60%) Design for the Final Groundwater 
Remedy, PG&E Topock Compressor Station, Needles, California. 
 
Dear Ms. Meeks:  
 
The Department of the Interior, on behalf of itself and the Bureau of Land Management, the 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, and the Bureau of Reclamation (collectively referred to as 
“DOI”), has completed the review of the Basis of Design Report/Pre-Final (90%) Design 
Submittal and Construction Remedial Action Work Plan for the Final Groundwater Remedy, 
PG&E Topock Compressor Station, Needles, California dated September 2014.  Attached 
you will find the combined DOI comments on the subject documents.  
 
DOI is committed to working closely with PG&E, DTSC, interested Tribes and stakeholders 
to resolve the comments and remaining issues in a timely fashion. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 445-2502. 
 
 

 
 
 
Cc:  Karen Baker, DTSC  

Aaron Yue, DTSC  
PG&E Topock Consultative Workgroup (CWG) Members 
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